
FUTURE STUDENT ENROLLMENT FOR 2023-2024
Welcome to Lancaster High School, home of the Eagles!

School year begins on Monday August 14, 2023

FUTURE STUDENT ENROLLMENT FOR 2023-2024

Students who are zoned for Lancaster High School will receive a letter in 
the mail by the end of March with information on how to complete the 
two-step process of enrollment. The letter will have specific codes to 
complete Step One the online enrollment, and also Step Two-dates and 
times for the in person to verify your enrollment and meet with a coun-
selor to select classes. Both steps must be completed to be enrolled for 
the upcoming school year. 

-

CURRENT 8TH GRADE STUDENTS (incoming 9th grade)

New Students in Grades 10th - 12th

Enrollment for new students to Lancaster High in  grades 10 - 12 takes place 
on campus in July.  Dates and Time will be posted at a later date. The student 
must be withdrawn from their previous high school, and have the required 
enrollment documents below.:

• Address verification (1) piece of business mail in the parent/guardian name
• Immunization Records
• Birth Certificate 
• Unofficial Transcript from last High School
• Legal documents showing guardianship or custody -If applicable 
• Special Education IEP, 504 plan -If applicable 
• Open Enrollment approval letter from AVUHSD - If applicable 

Enrollment Contact Information
Office Hours Monday - Friday 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm
661-726-7649 ext 757 or 745

Frequently asked questions:

Q - Why do you have to complete enrollment for High School?

A - You are entering a new school district called the Antelope Valley 
Union High School District. Enrollment records from middle school are 
not transferable from another school district.

Q - What if you live outside of Lancaster High’s boundaries (zoned for 
another school)?

A - Open Enrollment (zoned exception) application is available through 
our school district website-online only. The deadline is March 10, 2023. 
https://www.avdistrict.org/parents/open-enrollment

Q - What if you didn’t receive a letter in the mail?

A - If you did not receive our letter in the mail by April 1st, please contact 
us at  661-726-7649 Ext. 757 or 745.

Q - What if I don’t know if my address is within Lancaster High’s school 
boundaries?

A - Please visit this website to find your school:  https://www.avdis-
trict.org/schools/boundary-map

Q - I received an Open Enrollment approval letter from AVUHSD for my 
student to attend Lancaster High School, what is the next step?

A - The next step is to complete enrollment at Lancaster High School.  
Please contact us to set up an enrollment appointment.  Enrollment 
appointments are in person and scheduled during school hours.  
661-726-7649 ext 757 or 745.


